



## New Forest Access Forum

<b>AGENDA</b>	07/12/2020		
<b>VENUE:</b>	Virtual Meeting on Microsoft Teams		
<b>09:30</b>	<b>MEETING COMMENCES</b>		
1.	<b>Apologies / Welcome</b>	<i>Information</i>	<i>5 mins</i>
2.	<b>Minutes of last meeting and matters arising / actions from the last meeting</b>	<i>Admin</i>	<i>5 mins</i>
3.	<b>Chair's report</b> ( <i>Ruth Croker</i> )	<i>Information / discussion</i>	<i>5 mins</i>
4.	<b>Forum Officer's report / regular updates</b> ( <i>Adam Vasey</i> )	<i>Information / discussion</i>	<i>5 mins</i>
5.	<b>Additional reports</b>	<i>Information / discussion</i>	<i>5 mins</i>
6.	<b>AOB including public representations</b>	<i>discussion</i>	<i>5 mins</i>
7.	<b>Planning Update.</b> ( <i>David Illsley, NPA Policy Manager</i> ) An update regarding the Fawley Development and a brief overview of the new Planning White Paper which proposes a radical change to the current planning system.	<i>Information / discussion</i>	<i>20 mins</i>
8.	<b>Recreation &amp; Access Update from Forestry England</b> ( <i>Sam Jones, Head of recreation and public affairs</i> ) An update on a variety of works including the works to Hatchett Pond and the Longslade Bottom bridges.	<i>Discussion / decision</i>	<i>20 mins</i>
9.	<b>Questions from Members</b> (Various). A chance for members to propose questions to the forum or to specific members. We will choose five previously submitted questions/discussion topics.	<i>Workshop</i>	<i>30 mins</i>
<i>Next meeting: Monday 8<sup>th</sup> March 2020 (Location TBC)</i>			